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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 8:07 PM


To: Naseem Alston; Kristin McCleery - NOAA Affiliate


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage; Garwin Yip


Subject: SOS


Naseem and Kristin,


Can you work together to get the SOS section ready to share by noon Friday. I think it just needs to be cleaned


of comments and track changes, given a disclosure header (see the shasta or delta versions that we shared) and


given a DRAFT water mark. Also, please name the version that we will share similar to other shareable


versions (see Environmental Baseline of East Side version name convention). Thank you!


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

